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May 14, 2013 
 
BARK AVENUE, LOS ANGELES
 545 S. Main Street
 Los Angeles, California  90013 
 
Dear Valued Neighbors at Bark Ave LA, 
 
At our regularly held public meeting on May 14, 2013, the Board of Directors of the Downtown Los Angeles 
Neighborhood Council (“DLANC”) voted to submit a letter of appreciation to BARK AVENUE, LA, 
pursuant to the motion passed on April 30, 2013, by DLANC’s Parks, Recreation, and Open Spaces (“PROS”) Committee. 
 
DLANC would like to thank you for your much appreciated support by helping make DTLA cleaner and more friendly in
 in our growing people and pet community. We too feel that downtown is a great place for dogs and their owners to exercise
 and socialize in our neighborhood green spaces, but we are also aware that pet cleanup bags, along with pet owner education,
 are much needed.
 
Thanks for stepping forward and providing cleanup bags for the Downtown Police Area Green Team. We are very lucky to have 
 you in our community and look forward to future collaborative efforts that will facilitate a thriving Downtown Los Angeles
.
 
 
Very truly yours,    Very truly yours, 

     

 
Patricia Berman                  Judith Hansen 
DLANC President    DLANC Parks, Recreation, & Open Spaces Committee Co-Chair 
 


